Gather with Colleagues at the Campus Reunion — Aug. 19

President Gary L. Miller <uazipmail@zips.uakron.edu>
Thu 8/11/2022 3:28 PM

To: ua-mail@lists.uakron.edu <ua-mail@lists.uakron.edu>

Dear members of The University of Akron community,

I am very excited to welcome you back to campus for the fall



30 from 4:30-7 p.m. This is a great opportunity to meet with
colleagues, students and community members for an evening
of food, fellowship and live entertainment from “Ohio’s Pride,”
The University of Akron marching band, OpenTone Music’s
Amistad Caribbean Arts Ensemble and the popular, New
Orleans-based, Dirty Dozen Brass Band. Register for the

event.

The future is bright. Let’s keep rising and keep moving
forward.

Sincerely,

Gary L. Miller
President
The University of Akron



